
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
RFB 2111 LAKE PRETTY STRUCTURE REPLACEMENT HILLSBOROUGH 
COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 
February 18, 2021 
 
 
As to the above-referenced solicitation, the Southwest Florida Water Management District 
hereby posts its Notice of Intent to Award a contract to:  
    
• Razorback LLC 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Brian Bickhardt at 352-796-7211, extension 4135.    
 
Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, or 
failure to post the bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for filing a 
bond shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes. 
 
Thank you for your participation.  

Brian Bickhardt 
Brian Bickhardt 
Procurement Specialist III 
 


